DEAR MEMBERS,

YOUR EXECUTIVE WOULD LIKE TO WISH
EVERYONE A WONDERFUL SUMMER. WE
HOPE YOU CAN ALL HAVE SOME TIME TO
RELAX AND ENJOY FAMILY AND FRIENDS.

WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING UP WITH
YOU IN SEPTEMBER. STAY HEALTHY AND

SAFE.

WARMEST REGARDS,

TRACEY STEPHEN

PRESIDENT

ON BEHALF OF YOUR EXECUTIVE
COMMITTEE




